
 

 

Product Discontinuation Announcement 
 

 Notification #: 2016030003 

 Date of Publication: 23rd of March, 2016 

 Reasons for Discontinuation: 

VIA announces the End-of-Life for the single chipset product CX700M. Avalue hereby passes on this 

notification. Avalue products developed based on VIA CX700M chipset will be phased out. 

 Forecasted Key Milestones: 

The Product Discontinuation Announcement Date is Mar. 23, 2016. 

The Last Product Discontinuance Order Date is Sep. 23, 2016. 

The Last Product Discontinuance Shipment Date is Nov. 23, 2016 

 Products Affected & Suggested / Avalue P/N: 

Affected Model Description Replacement 

EBM-CX700 series 5.25” Mini Module with VIA CX700M Chipset EBM-BYT series 

Please kindly review this information and take notice of Last Purchase Date set as 23rd of September, 2016. 

Purchased products are subject to Avalue Standard Limited Warranty as usual. Avalue reserves the right to 

change the plan at any time, which may impact the product availability. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 

Thank you for your confidence in us in the past and look forward to serving you better in the future. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
Jason Liu 

Manager/Embedded Computing Product Division. 


